
Minutes April 14, 2016 
Maple Lake Improvement District 

 
M. Schulz called the meeting to order at 7:00 P.M., Thursday, April 14, 2016. 

Board members present:  L. Abel, M. Schulz, G. Radke, D. Blackman 
Absent: B. Wavra, B. Floan, M. Moore 
  
Also present were B. Abel and D. Yell. 
  
It was moved by G. Radke, seconded by D. Blackman to approve the agenda.   Motion 
carried. 
 
It was moved by L. Abel, seconded by D. Blackman to approve the March 2016 
minutes.  Motion carried 
 
It was moved by G. Radke, seconded by  L. Abel to approve the treasurer’s report.  
Motion carried.  The current balance in the General Fund is $40,777.78 and the 
balance in the Special Events account is $7,470.57. 
 
Planning and Zoning: 
Dennis Yell - no new items on the Planning and Zoning agenda to report.  Travel 
trailers were discussed. 
 
Old Business:    
L. Abel reported that we had been approved to receive the MN DNR grant for 
watercraft inspection by DNR staff.  This will give us 180 hours of watercraft 
inspections on weekends, between May 14 and July 16 at the East Shore access.     
M. Schulz also reported that the Polk County AIS Taskforce has been considering 
installing cameras at lake accesses to monitor watercraft. 
 
The Board discussed permitting of golf carts.  At this time the responsibility of issuing 
permits lies at the township level and the Board would prefer the county issue the 
permits.  
 
It was moved by M Schulz, seconded by G. Radke to keep the mosquito spraying 
schedule as is and monitor the conditions and requesting additional sprays as needed.  
The scheduled spray dates for the 2016 season are:  May 25, June 8, 22 and 29, July 
6 and 20, August 3 and 17.  Motion carried. 
 
It was moved by L. Abel, seconded by D. Blackman to adjourn, meeting at 7:45 p.m. 
 
Bonnie Abel 
Sec’y/Treasurer               The next meeting of the MLID will be 
                                              Thursday May 12, 7:00 P.M. 

Mentor Community Center, Mentor, MN 


